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MAMMOTH LAKES RECREATION 

STAFF REPORT 
 

Title: Review and Possible Adoption of Standing Rules for the Mammoth 

Trails Committee 

 

Meeting Date: April 14, 2022 

 

Prepared by:  Kim Anaclerio, MLR Program Director 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Review, discuss and consider adoption of Standing Rules for the Mammoth Trails 

Committee. 

 

BACKGROUND: 
As a sub-committee of Mammoth Lakes Recreation (MLR), Mammoth Trails Committee 

(MTC) has never had a document declaring rules of order or governance. As a default, the 

MLR Bylaws have been loosely tied to the MTC, but in many aspects are not relevant or 

applicable.  

 

The Standing Rules of Mammoth Trail Committee document was drafted presented to the 

MTC for review discussion on February 10, 2022. After discussion, direction was given to 

make suggested revisions and bring back to the Committee. 

 

The attached Standing Rules document has been revised and is ready for final review and 

possible adoption by the Committee.  
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